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TE KURA MAORI O
NGA TAPUWAE

Te Kura Miaori o Nga Tapuwae

HARANIA WATERWAY DATA TRIP
Wednesday 21st February 2024

L e L
Téna koutou e nga Matua,
The Level 1 Science students will be travelling to Harania stream on Wednesday 6"
March as part of their work towards AS1.2 Investigative Approaches. We will be working
with Wai Connection to collect data and observations about the health of the waterway.
We will depart school at 12.40pm so students can eat lunch at school as normal. Your
child will be wearing school uniform but will need waterproof, covered shoes. We arrive

back to school before 3pm so normal collecting of your child will remain the same.

This trip has no cost as all the required equipment is provided free of charge by Wai
Connection.

Please endeavour to have this permission slip returned to the Kura no later than Friday
1st March 2024. If you require further information, please contact me on 551 - 6161.

Noho ora mai,

VI

Miranda Erama
Upoko o te Ohu Piitaiao

HARANIA WATERWAY DATA TRIP

| do give permission for to attend and participate in the
Harania trip on Wednesday 6t March 2024 to collect data towards AS1.2. | will ensure
my child is well equipped with the correct shoes and ensure the permission slip is
returned no later than Friday 1st March.

Signed: Date:

(Parent/Guardian/Caregiver)




